
Good afternoon, 
 
I am writing to you asking for your support of women’s reproductive rights by 
supporting bill H57. A woman should have the right to make decisions based on her 
health without interference from the government. I hope you can support this 
important piece of legislation. Thank you! 
 
Colleen Magne 
 


